
Church Events 

May 21 Church Council Meeting 

Yoga 

May 23 Highways & ByWays 

Feeding Ministry 

May 26 Holy Trinity Sunday 

*Nursery 

*Children … Music, Lesson, 

Snack, Craft  

*Youth … Games and Spiritual 

Gains 

*Parents …  Coffee and 

Conversation 

*Adults … Galatians Study 

May 27 Memorial Day 

The church office will be 

closed.  

APATT Feeding Ministry 

May 30 Highways & ByWays 

Feeding Ministry  

May 31-

June 2 

Southeastern Synod 

Assembly 

(Columbus, GA) 

June 2 2nd Sunday after 

Pentecost 

*Nursery 

*Children … Music, Lesson, 

Snack, Craft  

*Youth … Games and Spiritual 

Gains 

*Parents …  Coffee and 

Conversation 

*Adults … Galatians Study 

June 3-7 Lutheridge Day Camp 

(Messiah Lutheran Church) 

Minute 
NEWSLETTER OF  

ST. JOHN’S LUTHERAN CHURCH 

MAY 2024—JUNE 2024 

The Lutheridge Day Camp, held at Messiah Lutheran  

from June 3-7, is seeking volunteers of time, talent, 

and items! If you are available to help support the Camp for 

our youngest members or you have any specific questions, 

please contact Pastor Laura at youth@messiahknoxville.org 
 

Here are the four things we need volunteer support: 

 Lunches  

 Dinner  

 Snacks/Supplies  

 Volunteers  
 

Please sign up for volunteering thru the links provided in 

The Minute email. 
www.sjlcknox.org 



What: Vacation Bible School … Bible Stories, 

  Songs, Friends, Games, Crafts 

Where: Peace Lutheran, Cedar Bluff   

Who:  Children three year olds through  

  rising 6th graders from Messiah  

  Lutheran, St. John’s Lutheran, Peace 

  Lutheran, and Good Sam Episcopal 
 

Register your child today at: 

https://peacelutheranknoxville.org/vacation-bible

-school-2024/ 
 

If you need more info, ask: Sara Whitehead or Nancy 

Friedrich. 

B.E.E.R. MAY 28 

Brothers Engaged in 

Enriching Relationships will 

return to our former hang-

out at Schulz Brau Bier 

Garden 126 Bernard Ave. on 

Tuesday, May 28 at 6:00. Free 

first pint to any newcomers! 

So come and grab a brat and 

a brew, and share some 

stories. Schul Brau also serves non-alcoholic 

beverages so there should be something for 

everyone. 
 

Contact Garry Menendez menendez@utk.edu or 

Matt Whitehead mattdwhitehead@gmail.com if you 

have any questions. Hope to see you there! 

The church office will be closed as we honor those who 

have died in service to our country! 

A BIG Thank you to everyone that made this 

Pentecost Sunday so wonderful.   

From celebrating our graduates to wearing 

RED, from waving red ribbons for Pentecost to  

helping welcome folks from Open Streets,   

your help is always a gift! 

The Southeastern Synod will gather for Assembly in Columbus, GA, at 

the Columbus Georgia Convention & Trade Center, May 31 - June 2, 

2024. For our keynote speakers, we are welcoming: Mr. Bryan 

Stevenson, founder and Executive Director of the Equal Justice 

Initiative, Deacon Ross Murray, GLAAD Media and author of several 

works on Advocacy, and Rev. Dr. Chad Rimmer, Rector and Dean of 

Lutheran Theological Southern Seminary .  We will also 

welcome  Rev. Amy Reuman, ELCA Director for Advocacy  as our 

Churchwide Representative. 
 

Please prayerfully support our delegates Pastor John, Pastor Amy, and 

Jim and Nancy Friedrich. 
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